

Dear Parents/Carers.

Children in Need

Thank you to you all for donating to Children in Need. Tweeddale raised a total of £267.50 and the children loved coming to school in Mufti Clothes.



Christmas Carol Concerts

The KS2 Carol Concert (children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) will go ahead as planned in St Peter's church, on Thursday, December 9th at 5:00 pm.

Unfortunately, we have decided to move the EYFS/KS1 concert to the playground, rather than the church.

Reluctantly, we feel that there would be too many people in the church at once to ensure everyone's safety, especially in the lead-up to Christmas. However, since children in those year groups have been enthusiastically learning some Christmas songs and carols, we would like to invite parents to come along and watch the concert in the playground instead. It will be held at 2:30pm on Thursday 9th December.

Entrance will be via the gates on the playground, rather than the office. We hope to see you there!

Thanks for your continued support and understanding.



Christmas Dinner Days



Just a reminder that Christmas Dinner this year will take place next week over two days;

Reception, Year 1 & 2 will take place on Wednesday 8th December 2021 Years 3,4,5 & 6 will take place on Friday 10th December 2021

Asthma Medication



If your child is or has recently been diagnosed with Asthma, can you please make sure that we know about this and provide us with the correct medication.

St Raphael's Hospice Reindeer Run 2021

We have decided again to take part in a fund raising event for St Raphael's Hospice which is our local hospice. It is highly likely that you or someone close to you will know someone who has benefited from the work of this hospice. They provide end of life care and support for families in Merton & Sutton.

Tweeddale's Reindeer Run will take place on the school playground (weather permitting) during the school day on Tuesday 14th December.

Children will need to ensure they have trainers or plimsolls in school on that day.

What to do if your child develops symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19)

Just a reminder as the letter stated on Monday 18th October;

If your child develops symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19), they should get a PCR test and remain at home at least until the result is known.

If negative, the child can end self isolation. If positive the NHS Track and Trace will advise you on the time you need to isolate.

Symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are;

- A new continuous cough
- High Temperature
- A loss of, or change in their normal sense of smell (anosmia)

https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/coronavirus.php

Dates for your Diary

December

Wednesday 8th...... Christmas Dinner for EYFS & KS1

in the front playground at Tweeddale.

Years 3,4,5 & 6 Christmas Carol Concert at Peters Church,

Bishopsford Rd at 5.00pm

Friday 10th......Christmas Dinner for Years 3,4,5 & 6

Monday 13th..... Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 14th.....Reindeer Run

Thursday 16th...... Class Christmas Parties

Friday 17th......Break up for Christmas Holidays 2pm/Mufti Day

January 2022

Tuesday 4thINSET Day
Wednesday 5thBack to school

February 2022

Tuesday 8th......Safer Internet Day

Monday 14th-Friday 18th.....Half Term

Individual School Photo's

Please make sure that payment for your childs School Photo is in school by Tuesday 7th December 2021. Payment should be in a sealed envelope with your childs details and class written on the back.

The Proud of South London

On Wednesday 24th November the Tweeddale Boys' Football Team enjoyed a wonderful experience playing at the state of the art Crystal Palace Academy Training Centre. They got to play matches in the indoor dome which houses a full size 4G football pitch. The boys had a great time and got to taste what it would be like to be part of the set up within a professional football club. Mr Powell also enjoyed getting some tips from watching the U23s train!